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Request for not to hold internal photos confidential 
 
Although we still believe the CUII is not part of the UWB-device we request that the internal 
photos should be held non-confidential since this issue seems to delay the application 
significantly. 
 
 
 
 
 
Bernth Johansson 
Head R&D 
Malå GeoScience 


